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UNITED OVERSEAS BANK LIMITED, HONG KONG BRANCH 

(Incorporated in Singapore with limited liability) 

 

Release of Financial Information Disclosure Statements 

For The Year Ended 31 December 2023 

United Overseas Bank Limited, Hong Kong Branch (the “Branch”) is pleased to release its financial 

information disclosure statements for the year ended 31 December 2023. 

Public can obtain free copies of the Branch’s financial information disclosure statements at the Branch’s 

office on 28th Floor, Champion Tower, 3 Garden Road, Central, Hong Kong, and can be found in the 

“Regulatory Disclosure” section of our website (www.uobgroup.com/hk). 

Copies of these disclosure statements have been lodged with the Public Registry of Hong Kong Monetary 

Authority for public inspection. 

 

– Ends – 

 


